
 Minutes 
  

DATE  December 16th, 2024 

TIME  7:30 PM 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY  Stephanie Fitzpatrick  

IN ATTENDENCE 

Stephanie Fitzpatrick, Stephanie Bader, Kristan DeGrazio, Karen Neumann, Helen Ryan, Olivia Norstein 
and Corrine Weber. 

REPORTS  

Friday 12/20 Stephanie Fitzpatrick will be going to the Dutchess County Fairgrounds to check the ring 
with Kyle, from the NBHA (National Barrel Horse Association), for the ability to hold the barrel shows 
there and possibly holding the show during the fair.  

NY State Horse Council is working to block any transport of horses for slaughter through NY State. 

NY State Horse Council elections have been held. Positions are/will be updated on the website. 

We are at the beginning stages of planning the SAFE Event. Currently, we are looking into doing the 
event in the spring. 

If anyone knows any seasonal road locations, we would love to hear about it. It would be great to do 
horse driving and horseback riding on it as an event. 

Please let us know if you have any suggestions for how we can best serve you for 2025. All ideas are 
extremely welcome! 

Year-end awards will be handed out in the next few weeks. 

NEXT MEETING  

January 20th, 2025 7:30pm via Zoom 

MOTION TO ADJOURN  

Stephanie Bader 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS EVERYONE!!! 
 


